
 
 
 
 
 

Help needed from S1 Pupils!! 
 
Firstly, we hope you all are well and taking good care of yourselves and your families.  
 
Due to the current situation, we now have lots of P7 pupils who are going to miss out on all 
their transition and preparation days for coming up to Lesmahagow High School. Many P7 
will cope with this ok, but for others this will leave them very worried and anxious. To help 
with this please could you: 
 
 Write a letter to the primary 7’s including things like: 
 

• Dear Primary 7’s… 
 

• Think back to what was worrying you before you came up to High School and try to 
explain why they don’t need to be concerned about these things 
 

• Tell them a bit about S1 – the things that you have enjoyed- favourite subjects, new 
friends, extra-curricular events, merit events etc 
 

• You can be light-hearted and funny in the letter-and I know you will be kind and 
considerate in the things you say about what happens in the school and the people in 
it. 
 

• You can put in illustrations to go along with the letter if this is something you like to 
do. If you are really not keen on writing, you could even just do some illustrations 
instead. 
 

• Please include your name and what primary you came from so that the pupils can 
see support from all over the LHS community. They may even know you which could 
be a great help to them. 

  
I intend to collate all you letters/illustrations into a booklet (or possible different ones for each 
primary) that can then go out to the primary 7’s - especially to those who I already know will 
be needing this kind of support from you. 
 
Please send anything you have done to gw07lairdhazel2@glow.sch.uk 
 
 
Thank you for your help with this. 
 
 
Mrs Laird 
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